
From: Wendy Carr [mailto:wendy.carr@twu.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 8 June 2018 8:28 AM 
To: Paul Ryan; Chambers - Hamberger SDP; 'James Mattson' 

Subject: Re: Decision and draft determination (vehicle relocation industry coverage) - AM2016/32 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
The TWU also supports the making of the Determination in accordance with the draft determination 
issued in the Full Bench Decision. 
 
Regards, 
 
Wendy Carr 
Director of Legal & Operations 

Tel: +61 (0) 2 8114 6500 

Mobile: + 61 (0) 407 211 776 
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